
Georgetown Fish and Game Association 

Meeting Minutes November 10. 2014 

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:30 pm and began with the Pledge of Allegiance. 

Officer present were Dick Sprague, Bob O’Hanley, Susan Gardiner and Bill Durant.  Board 

members present were Butch Laing, Bob Westcott, Bob Pasquale, and Mac MacLean. 

                                                                                                                                                                                            
Meeting minutes: October minutes have been posted on the club website. 
 

Membership: Membership is now open again.  Eight new members were welcomed. 

Treasurer’s Report:  Report read and accepted 

Committees: 

Trap:  Trap is running Sunday afternoons at 1:00 PM and Wednesday at 6:00 PM. 

Rifle: Rimfire shooting Mondays at 1:00 PM, all welcome.  This will last until the weather gets 

too cold. 

Blackpowder: Friday morning shoots are suspended until further notice.  The big bore range is 

now open all day Fridays. 

Building and Grounds: Work party has been set-up for November 22 and 23. If you can help 

please contact Bob O’Hanley. The club is looking for donations for the Christmas raffle.  

 Archery:  The new 3D range is open and can be used everyday. If anyone has question or would 

like to help out please contact Bob Westcott. Rules are on the website. 

Old Business: None 

New Business: The December meeting will be catered by the Chicken Connection.  The 

membership voted on and passed a membership meeting attendance incentive.  Each meeting 

we will award a one in ten chance to receive a free membership at the annual meeting.  You 

must be at the meetings to have a chance.  This will run for ten months next year beginning 

with the January meeting (exceptions are the annual meeting and the December meeting) with 

the free membership to be awarded at the 2016 annual meeting.  Also voted on was an 

additional free membership to be awarded at the annual meeting.  All members are eligible to 

win this one, but you must be present at the annual meeting to win. 

Massachusetts Department of Wildlife Management has purchased 96 acres off of Salem St in 

Groveland.  The property runs from Salem St to behind Rock Pond.  Hunting is allowed. 



 

 Safety:  Range Officers report that safety issues are getting better.  Please clean up when you 

are done shooting (brass, trash, etc.)  Meeting adjourned at 8:30 pm. 

Next Meeting is Monday December 8, 2014 @7:30 PM 

Respectfully submitted 

Bill Durant 

Secretary 

 

 


